Follow-up on WSSD Partnerships for Sustainable Development

A.  Request for Update

This e-mail is addressed to all leading partners of the more than 250 partnerships for sustainable development posted to the official UN website for the Johannesburg Summit. 

As part of the WSSD follow-up process, the CSD Secretariat would like to update the information submitted to us on partnerships. We would appreciate your cooperation in answering the following questions:

1. Please provide a short description of the activities undertaken by the partners after the Johannesburg Summit in order to further develop your partnership and move towards implementation (e.g. meeting of steering committee, efforts to engage more partners, fundraising, efforts to specify objectives and targets, start of operational activities, etc.)

2. Please provide an update on the status of partners committed to your partnership: Are all partners mentioned in the submission form fully committed? Are you still consulting with some of them on their involvement? Have additional partners joined your partnership who are not yet mentioned in the form you sent us?

3. Are there any changes with regard to funding arrangements? Have you got sufficient seed money to start off your partnership? What is the approximate amount of funds received so far, and how much more money is needed for the implementation of your partnership?

4. Is there any other information or specific concerns you might want to share with us with regard to your partnership?

The replies and comments you provide will be used by the CSD Secretariat to update the information on partnerships on our website and to keep track of their further development.

B. Survey on Partnerships Follow-up within the Framework of the Commission on Sustainable Development (CSD)

The following questions have been sent out to major groups and governments to sollicit their ideas and comments with regard to the follow-up process on partnerships in the framework of the CSD. The CSD has been mandated in the Johannesburg Plan of Implementation as the focal point for the discussion of partnerships, including lessons learned and best practices. 

You may choose to provide your inputs and comments on each of these questions, and/or tell us what you expect from the CSD in terms of support and facilitation for your partnerships. 

1. What role(s) do you see CSD playing in the implementation of WSSD partnerships?

2. What reporting mechanism(s) would make the implementation of WSSD Partnerships credible and transparent?

3. How can/should the CSD facilitate implementation of existing WSSD partnerships?

4. How can/should the CSD promote new Sustainable Development Partnerships?

5. What role do you see for major groups with regard to implementation of WSSD partnerships (including reporting and feedback aspects)?

6. What innovative mechanisms could be used to engage major groups more actively in this process?

******************************
Please send your reactions to us before 10 January 2003.
